OFFICE OF DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

No. 1384-1485/DUI/DS

Dated: <u>17.06.2022</u> 20.06.2022

In the recent meeting of the Admission Committee, it was noted by the members that there are various courses wherein very few admissions are being made from past few years as compared to the number of sanctioned seats.

All the Chairpersons / Directors / Coordinators of the Departments are requested that after the admission for the session 2022-23 is over, such courses be placed in the Joint Academic and Administrative Committee of the Department(s) concerned and a proposal be sent to the competent authority as to whether such courses be discontinued or their sanctioned seats be reduced.

-sd-Dean of University Instruction

To,

The Chairpersons / Directors / Coordinators, of Departments / Regional Centre / Institutes, Panjab University, Chandigarh.